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NEW SECTIONS FOR THE ABORIGINAL CfflLD 

AT SCHOOL 

THE ABORIGINAL CHILD AT SCHOOL JOURNAL IS 
SEEKING YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS FOR PUBLICATION IN 
THE THE FOLLOWING SECTIONS: 

IF YOU HAVE ANY GOOD IDEAS, ANY PROBLEMS OR ANY SUCCESSES WHEN 

TEACHING ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER STUDENTS, WRITE 

THEM DOWN AND SEND THEM TO US, BY SHARING YOUR THOUGHTS YOU 

WILL BE HELPING OTHERS 

NEW CHILDR6NS SECTION 

The journal will be including a section for 
children to read or for teachers to read to the class. 
It will be an opportunity for Aboriginal and Islander children to 
share their stories, poems, reports on outings etc with other 
children all over Australia and to let them know what they are doing 
important and valued. 

Please send any work done by students from preschool to year 12 along with any contibutions 

you wish to make to Teacher to Teacher to 

The Aboriginal Child at School 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Studies Unit 

Level 6 Gordon Greenwood Building 
The University of Queensland4072 
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